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17th September 2024 
 

‘Bring a Tin Day’ 
Tuesday 8th October 2024 

 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 
On Tuesday 8th October, we will be holding a ‘Bring a Tin Day’. Our children will be encouraged to bring a 
tin of food, which will be donated to The Lighthouse Community Food Share based in Whitworth.   
 
We have a close relationship with The Lighthouse Community Food Share because they rent part of our 
Forest School allotment. We understand the value The Lighthouse Community Food Share brings to our 
Whitworth community. We will talk to our children about how the Lighthouse Community Food Share 
supports people and link this to the theme of ‘Harvest’. This will help our children to learn about 
supporting the community, being a good citizen and the value of sharing.  
 
I do hope you will be able to support our endeavours. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
J. B. Heap 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap 
Headteacher 
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